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The Ronald McDonald House Charities mission is to “create, find and support 
programs that directly improve the health and well being of children.”
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“Thank You”
We would just like to say 
thank you to the Ronald 
McDonald House and 
all the staff for giving us 
a place to stay while our 
daughter was in the NICU. 
Our daughter Riley was in 
the NICU for 3 1/2 months, 
and the House allowed us 
to be close to her every 
single day! The amount of 
support that we received 
from the staff was amazing 
in our time of need! We 
are forever grateful! 

Samantha Knoll and 
Family
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Thanks a lot...

Thanks for this awesome 
donation of Needs List 
Items and aluminum 
tabs from these 3rd 
graders of Sugar Camp 
Elementary School in 
Rhinelander & Three 
Lakes School District!

Thanks to our SERVE WITH LIBERTY-Wausau 
Volunteers who donated a total of 40 hours on 
May 6th-their 4th annual- doing a lot of yard work, 
washing windows, making salads, grilling out for our 
House families for lunch!

Thanks so much to the Frank family for stopping by 
on Earth Day to drop off 5 gallons of aluminum tabs. 
Her parents stayed at the Ronald McDonald House 
when Eloise was born. Tabbing is a great way to give 
back and recycle resources.

St. Peter Lutheran School of Schofield Kindergarten 
Class stopped in with their annual aluminum tab 
donation. It was a perfect time to get a photo op 
with Ronald McDonald!



Ronald McDonald House Benefits and Impact
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Ronald McDonald Houses
worldwide help

8,000 FAMILIES

The Ronald McDonald House program, which is a core program of Ronald McDonald House Charities®, helps 
families worldwide stay close to their children while receiving hospital care, increasing the caregivers’ ability to 
spend more time with their child, interact with their clinical care team and participate in medical care decisions. 
It also allows siblings and other family members to be present and engaged.  

RMHC is the world’s leading NGO supporting the 
accommodation needs of families with children 

receiving treatment at a hospital. At least one RMHC 
core program provides care for families being served 

at 89% of the top children’s hospitals worldwide. 

stay close to their children when they 
are receiving treatment at a hospital.

RONALD McDONALD HOUSE®

©2015 RMHC

PROGRAM IMPACT

40%
More than 40% of 
families served at 

Ronald McDonald Houses 
have children in the 

neonatal intensive care 
unit (NICU). 

Children, whose families stay at Ronald McDonald Houses, 
tend to be the sickest, have traveled the furthest distances for 

care and spend the longest time in the hospital. 

The Ronald McDonald Houses’ 
proximity to hospitals 

provides important benefits for 
children and their caregivers, 

such as improved psychological 
well-being and better perceptions 

of their child’s recovery.2

27% of parents experienced 
post-traumatic stress symptoms 

several months after their child’s 
discharge3 from a hospital stay, 
but Ronald McDonald Houses 
help their guests strengthen 
coping abilities by keeping 

families together.4 

Ronald McDonald 
Houses can provide 
an alternative for 
patients who need 
to remain close to 
the hospital for 
extended periods 
but do not require 
active daily 
medical care.7 

5. Franck et al. Behavioral Sleep Medicine (2013)
6. Nabors et al. Issues in Comprehensive Pediatric Nursing (2013)
7. Dexter et al. Journal of Perinatology (2004)

1. Sanchez et al. Archivos Argentinos de Pediatría (2014)
2. Franck et al. Families, Systems, & Health (2013) 
3. Wray et al. Journal of Child Health Care (2011)
4. Nabors et al. Families, Systems, & Health (2013)
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than $649

RMHC® helps families 
save more than

in accommodation costs 
when they must travel 

long distances for 
their child’s medical care. 

MILLION
each year 

a night


y do families
tay at a Ronald McDonald House?
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In a survey of 250 families, 
researchers found that children 

and their parents, who stayed at 
a Ronald McDonald House, had 
a better perceived quality of 
life than expected for children 

with chronic diseases.1 

Parents whose children have 
longer hospital stays benefit 
from higher quality sleep 
at a Ronald McDonald House 

compared to parents who 
slept at their child’s hospital 

bedside.5 

Ronald McDonald Houses 
provide spaces to play. Playing 
with other children experiencing 
similar situations can help these 

children cope with trauma.6 

Ronald McDonald House Benefits and Impact
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Volunteering Brings Many Benefits!

Volunteering has long been valued as part of a common ethic among folks in the 
United States. Volunteering can be formal-as in devoting time at a favorite non-profit 
charity each week like the Ronald McDonald House----OR informal, in the shape of 
doing a favor for friends or neighbors. While your volunteer activities are performed with 
the intention of helping others, there is also evidence that those who give of themselves 
also receive!

Research has established a connection between volunteering and health:

•	 those who volunteer have lower mortality rates

•	 those who volunteer have greater functional ability

•	 those who volunteer have lower rates of depression later in life than those who do 
not volunteer

Comparisons of the health benefits of volunteering for different age groups have 
also shown that older volunteers are the most likely to receive greater benefits from 
volunteering, whether because you are more likely to face higher incidence of illness 
or because volunteering provides you with physical and social activity and a sense of 
purpose at a time when your roles are changing.

Volunteers who devote a “considerable” amount of time to volunteer activities (about 
100 hours per year) are most likely to exhibit positive health outcomes.

In its most recent annual report, the Corporation for National and Community Service 
shows WISCONSIN volunteerism ranks FIFTH among the 50 states and Washington, 
DC. WISCONSIN has an average volunteer rate of 35.1 percent of its residents, with 
approximately 1.6 million volunteers serving approximately 164 million total hours per 
year. (Our volunteers donated 750+ of those hours last year).

Thank you to our co-“Senior Volunteers of the Year” Denise Eiberg and Cindy 
Schecklman. They have both served the House for eleven years with the Evening 
Manager Georgi Sartain. We also honor Sheila Weis for 25 years of volunteer service this 
July, 2015.

THANK YOU ALL FOR OFFERING THE 
GIFT OF TIME. You have extraordinary 
hearts, and it means everything to us 
and the families that we serve!

Denise Eiberg, 
Evening Manager Georgi Sartain, 
Cindy Schecklman



24th Annual Musky 
Memorial Classic 

The 24th Annual Kevin Worrall 
Memorial Musky Classic will be held 
on Saturday, Sept 12, 2015 in memory 
of Kevin Worrall, who loved to fish.  
This tournament was a HUGE success 
last year in part to our sponsors, 
fishermen and volunteers.  We had an 
outstanding turn out with a total of 106 
boats.  We ended up donating a total 
of $8,079.00 to the Ronald McDonald 
House in Marshfield. 

Sherri & Gary Gerrits of Gerrits Lakeview

Pelican Lake, WI - Home of the Musky

Email: sggerrits@frontiernet.net
(for more details and entry form)

5K Fun Run/Walk 
August 15, 2015

10:30am
Prentice, WI - Lions Park

Join us for a fun run/walk to raise 
money for the Ronald McDonald House 
in Marshfield.

Registration will take place at the Lions 
Park Pavilion across from the Prentice 
High School from 10:00-10:30am.

Water, Fruit and Snacks will be provided.

$20 Registration Fee (includes t-shirt)

Non-racers may purchase a t-shirt
for $10.

ALL AGES WELCOME

To register, call Josie
at 715-428-2171.

Sunday, September 20, 2015
20, 40, 64 & 100-Mile Bike Tours
Pre-register at rmhc-marshfield.org
or call 715.387.5899

RONALD MCDONALD
HOUSE CHARITIES

®

MARSHFIELD



Many ThanksFebruary 16, 2015 - 
June 15, 2015

The Ronald McDonald House of Marshfield is a not-for-profit organization that provides 
a temporary “home-away-from-home” for families whose children are undergoing 
medical treatment at Ministry Saint Joseph’s Children’s Hospital or Marshfield Clinic. 
The House relies on the support of individuals, businesses and organizations to 
provide services to families in need. We would like to acknowledge those who have 

demonstrated their support in many ways during the past quarter. This list represents cash and in-kind contributions received 
from February 16, 2015 - June 15, 2015. If we have erred or omitted anyone, please accept our apologies.

CASH DONORS
Sean & Kayla Anderson
Dan & Michelle Axford family
David & Heather Bailey
Steven & Debra Bailey
Bill & Dorothy Barr
Kathy Benzschawel
Michael & Rebecca Bestul
Beta Sigma Phi-WI Lambda Master Chapter
Shane & Rebekah Bos
Boson Company-Marshfield
Mark & Carrie Brandenburg
Mike & Cindy Broker
Ken & Pat Buckingham
John & Yvonne Buetzberger
M. Martha Chamness
Children’s Miracle Network-Marshfield
Darryl & Joyce Clauson
Colby Community Chest Fund
Community United Church-Sayner
Richard M Connor, Jr
Angela Twaroski
Countree Gals Homemakers
CVM Foundation
Edward C Denny & Laura J Nelke
Eau Claire Co Child Support Agency
Earl & Joanne Emmerich
Felker Brothers Corp-Marshfield
Courtney Fischer
Brian & Heidi Fish
FOE Ladies Aux 251-Wausau
FOE Ladies Aux 624-Marshfield
Eric & Mary Forsberg
Forward Financial Bank Charitable Giving 
Money Market Acct Customers
	 Anonymous
	 Vernon A Piguet
	 Thomas G Meier
	 Joyce A Lawrence
	 Ruth E Lubach
	 Westar LLC
	 Gregory J David
	 Allan K Michalski
	 Carol Willfahrt
	 James E Mann
	 Linda A Sullivan
	 Amber E Zank
	 Jean M Scheuer
	 Dane F Anderson
	 Kevin D Hager
	 Donna E David
	 La Vern J Altmann
	 Tarun Bassi
	 Natalie M Hampton
	 Elizabeth H Strub
	 Stephen P Meinel
	 Marilyn M Rowe
	 Cheryl Kitzhaber
	 Tersia Gardner
	 Charles J Suda
	 Janna L Susnik
	 Toni J Stargardt
	 Esther Rosemeyer
	 Donald D Halterman
	 Margaret L Bergman
	 James P Bergman
	 Edgar E Meyer
	 Arlie Hutchins
	 James A Isenberger
	 Matthew H Badzinski
	 Billi Jo Tollers
	 Frank Woods Petersen
	 Darla J Dittrich
	 SLAP Inc
	 Broadway Home Floral & Design LLC
	 Thorp Area Development Corporation
Alvin, Mabel & Alvin Fox

Kirk & Deb Franske
Give with Liberty Mutual -Wausau
	 Jennifer Duranceau
	 Sarah Blarek
	 Lacy Miller
	 Robert Pomasl
	 Annette Bunkelman
	 Kay Fochs
	 Kelly Murkowski
	 Kristine Punke
	 Kristina Apfelbeck
	 Lynn Springer
	 Shirley Huebsch
	 Jennifer Rainville
	 Duane Mueller
	 James Blenker
	 Debra Canniff
	 Theresa Graveen
	 Joy Holubets
	 Audrey Mueller
	 Tamara Newman
Harlan & Nancy Harmelink
Bill & Peggy Harycki
Heinzen Printing -Marshfield
Heritage Bank-Marshfield
Chris Redmond
Holy Rosary Catholic Community-Medford
Thomas & Jaime Horswill
Hotel Marshfield
Rose Huser
Jack & Karen Jarvensivu
Colin & Heather Jenkins
Rich Hanson
William & Joanne Karberg
Kristine Kennedy
Mary Kitowski
Bill & Sue Knetter
Mary Ann Knoblock
Jesse & Amy  Kostuhoski
Robert Meuret
Jim & Darlene Kunze
La-Z-Boy Furniture Galleries of Appleton
Louise Desper Irrevocable Trust Acct
David & Nancy Mancusi
Bob Manninen
Charitable Canisters at
	 McDonalds - Wausau 
	 McDonalds Abbotsford 
	 McDonalds Adams 
	 McDonalds Antigo 
	 McDonalds Eagle River  
	 McDonalds Marathon
	 McDonalds Marshfield 
	 McDonalds Medford 
	 McDonalds Merrill   
	 McDonalds Minocqua 
	 McDonalds Mosinee  
	 McDonalds Nekoosa 
	 McDonalds Park Falls 
	 McDonalds Plover 
	 McDonalds Plover Crossroads
	 McDonalds Rhinelander 
	 McDonalds Rhinelander
	 McDonalds Rib Mountain 
	 McDonalds Schofield 
	 McDonalds St Point East 
	 McDonalds Stanley  
	 McDonalds Stevens Point  North 
	 McDonalds Stewart Ave 
	 McDonalds Thorp  
	 McDonalds Tomahawk 
	 McDonalds Wausau North  
	 McDonalds Wis Rapids 
	 McDonalds Wittenberg 
Amanda McLellan
Larry & Shelley Meverden
Charlotte Mirman

Todd & Amanda Mueller
Thomas Nesvacil
Rick & Kathy Niesen
Northern Star Lodge 332-Weyerhaeuser
Northwestern Bank- Thorp Branch
Don & Jan O’Donnell
Open Season on Cancer
Mary Ousley
Mrs Boie’s 7th Grade Wellness Class/Owen-
	 Withee School
Tim & Claudia Ploeger
Ann Poppe
Ronald & Eileen Rahm
RMHC-Oak Brook
Patrick Sullivan
Sarah Roquemore
Royal Credit Union Employees-Colby
Aaron & Kristi Ruggles
Sacred Heart CCW -Stetsonville
Bob & Marty Scheff
Macy & Cody Schmidt
School District of Black River Falls
Joline Schug
Meriam Schulz
Jerry & Somchith Sengkhammee
Jonathan & Frieda Showalter
St Rose-St Mary’s School-Clintonville
State Bank Financial-Marshfield
Jorgan & Clarissa Staupe
Daniel & Taralynne Stephens
Ron & Judy Sturm
Sunrise Rotary Club- Marshfield
Vicki Swank
T B Scott Free Library Staff-Merrill
Thrivent Choice members
	 Mark Begotka
	 Jerome Freimuth
	 Herman Krahn
	 Kelly Kuffel
	 Steven Lindberg
	 Michael Manion
	 Stephanie Nelson
	 Sandra Norton
	 Alan Prestebak
	 Ruth Raatz
	 Ruth Robach
	 Gloria Thompson
	 Barbara Winslow
	 Jeffrey Zillisch
	 Jack Bremer
Tomah Area School District Staff/LaGrange 
	 Elementary
Total Electric Service-Marshfield
Shirley Tremmel
Mike & Marliss Trudeau
Shane & Dana Trzebiatowski
Jerry & Sue Uher
Carmen Sankey
VFW Aux 10262-Greater Plover Area
David & Jennifer Walworth
Sam & Melissa Wampole
Aaron & Chelsey Weiker
Jonathan & Laura Wilcox
James & Felicia Wilde
York Center United Methodist Church-Loyal
Richard & Christina Young
Mary Zimmerman

IN KIND DONORS
1st Choice Recycling-Spencer		
American Legion Aux 532-Fifield	
Carrie Jacobs Bond Quilt Group-Trout Creek	
Central WI Steam Way-Marshfield	
Children’s Wish Foundation International-
	 Atlanta		
Clark County Homemakers		

Trisha Colby-Schwantes		
Eagles Club-Marshfield		
Eau Claire Student Nursing Association	
Brian & Heidi Fish		
GameStop			 
Christine Geier			
Brenda Hackbarth, Family		
HCE-Stevens Point		
Mary Ann Heyer		
Holy Rosary Catholic Community-Medford
JJ’s Bakery-Marshfield		
Darla Leick			 
Mabel Luepke			 
Hildegard Morris		
Nestle Pizza/Tombstone-Medford	
Juleen Pankratz		
Eben, Lacey,  Alyxa & Mattyx Peck	
Tim & Claudia Ploeger		
Portage County HCE-Bancroft		
Resonance House		
Mike & Nancy Sanfelippo		
Ean Smith			 
St John the Baptist Catholic Church-Prentice	
Stampin’ Up! Utah
Sugar Camp Elementary School-
	 Rhinelander
Three Lakes Elementary School-3rd grade
Town of Rock Fire Department		
Trierweiler Construction Supply & Ready 
	 Mix-Mfld			 
Trinity Lutheran Church Women-Loyal
David & Jennifer Walworth		
Karleen Weis			 
Zion Lutheran  Church-Kennan		
James & Sandra Zygarlicke

HOUSE VOLUNTEERS
Patsy Berkholtz
Denise Eiberg
Pamela Kangas
Brad Katzenberg
Debbie Lang
Mabel Luepke
Ginger Orth
Karen Reyes
Jessica Schaefer
Cindy Schecklman
Kathy Schrader
JoAnne Strachan
Sheila Weis
Mary White

“MEAL A MONTH” DONORS 
Alternative High School-Marshfield
American Legion Post 54-Marshfield
Ron & Marilyn Berry
Church of Christ-Marshfield
Church of Christ-Spencer
Culvers-Marshfield
Jennifer Dittner
Dominos Pizza-Marshfield
Elk’s Lodge 665-Marshfield
Immanuel Lutheran Ministries-Hewitt
Tina & Elizabeth Justice
Theresa Krohn & Friends
McDonalds-Marshfield
Mosinee Area Action Club
Opportunity Development Centers, Inc
Pick n Save-Marshfield
Rene Richardson
Sunrise Rotary
Subway North-Marshfield
Wal-Mart of Marshfield
Ben & Angie Gruber

“SHARE A NIGHT” DONORS 
John & Mary Ann Barrows
Jeff & Stephanie Berby
Catholic Financial Life-Branch 11
Eric & Mary Forsberg
Doreen Kuse
Al & Janet Matthiesen
Bruce & Kathie McDonald
Roberta Mieritz
Eben, Lacey, Alyxa & Mattyx Peck
Kathleen Pribnow
Dennis & Margie Schmidt
Jackie Stange
Don & Darleen Van Ryn
Window Accessory Company-Schofield

RECYCLING
American Legion Aux 532-Fifield
Amherst Middle School
AT&T Pioneers Club 255-Eau Claire
Mark & Darci Beversdorf
Boner’s Again-Nekoosa
Downsville Elementary School
Foxes Den-Fond du Lac
Derek, Sarah & Eloise Frank
Hope Lutheran Church-Wautoma
Betty Hulce
Immanuel Lutheran Church & School-
	 Medford
Josie’s Bar-Finley
Donna Kramer
Lakeside Bar-Stevens Point
Loyal High School
Moundview Memorial Hospital Partners-
	 Adams/Friendship
Our Lady of Victory Hospital-Stanley
Our Savior’s Lutheran Church-Greenwood
Eben, Lacey, Alyxa & Mattyx Peck
Phillips School Districk-ILS Class
Prentice School District
Gina Reed
Scott & Linda Remington
Saint Joseph’s Hospital-Chippewa Falls
St. John’s Lutheran Church-Wisconsin Rapids
St. Luke’s Preschool-Wisconsin Rapids
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church-Thorp
St. Peter’s Lutheran School-Schofield
Super Wash-Marshfield
Jerry & Peggy Thomas
Three Lakes Elementary School-3rd Grade
Trinity Lutheran Church-Vesper
United Methodist Church-Tomahawk
United Methodist Women-Spencer
Valley Bummers Travel Club
Wisconsin Valley Lutheran High School-
	 Mosinee
Zion Lutheran Church-Stratford



Many Thanks

Special Notice to Third Party 
Fundraisers
The RMHC of Marshfield is always grateful for 
fundraising efforts by area organizations. However, it 
is necessary for us to approve all events that use our 
name and logo. If your group would like to organize 
a fundraising event to benefit the House, please call 
us at  715-387-5899, and we will be happy to discuss 
the details.

TRIBUTES

MEMORIALS

In HONOR of:
GRASON & GABE ARMITAGE
	 Travis & Stacy Armitage
GABRIEL RUSSO
	 Jeff & Stephanie Berby
HAPPY 4TH BIRTHDAY, GARRETT 
BROKER
	 Fred & Kathy Broker
OLIVER FISH
	 Ron & Betty Fish
	 Julie Hanson
TODD HASS FAMILY
	 Anonymous
DOMINIC DURANCEAU
	 Jennifer Duranceau

HAPPY B’DAY, JAMES & MARY 
PAWLICKI
	 Daryl & Barbara Jakubek
THANK YOU, DR GEORGE KNOEDLER
	 Doris Kennedy
THANK YOU, TREVOR HAUSER
	 Bill & Amy Krause
SARA MAREK
	 Teresa Marek
HAPPY B’DAY, VICTORIA MARIE 
PETRUS
	 Bruce & Kathy McDonald
	 Michelle McDonald
HENRY WYLLIS ULWELLING
	 Kayo & Mona Pope

ZACHARY BESTUL
	 Kristin Price
	 Beth Thune
CONNOR NEWBERG
	 Vicki Swank
HAPPY 92ND B’DAY, DON VAN RYN
	 Darlene Van Ryn
MARSHA BARWICK & RYAN BUSH-
MAN
	 Tonya Vanderwyst
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY, DALE & KAY 
LUDWIG
	 Ruth Zuleger

In MEMORY of:
MARY LOU KRUEGER
BLANCHE PRISSEL
	 Dan & Judy Akin, family
WILLIAM KRAUSS
	 American Legion Aux 341-
	 Birnamwood
GENEVIEVE NADHERNY
	 Jim & Marcy Bell
PATRICIA ANN HAAS
	 Shirley Brehm
BROOKLYN ELAINE OHM
	 Steve Ohm
GLORIA THURNER
	 Mr & Mrs Rick Clay, family
ALICE HOPPERDIETZEL
	 Roy & Darlene Cook
	 Julie Schindhelm
	 Russ & Shannon Lobner
	 Matt & Tracie Augestine
	 William & Carol Schallock
	 Donna Kundinger
	 Elaine Sebold
	 Loretta Schafer
	 John & Joyce Hopperdietzel
CHARLES DALLMAN
	 Virgean Dallman
MADDIE MARTINEAU
	 Grandpa Duffy & Gramma Cindy 
	 Enger
MARVIN KNETTER
	 Theresa A Graveen

DORIS SCHRADER
	 Joy L Holubets
JASON SCHMIDT
	 Mrs. Betty Grancorvitz
LESTER & DOROTHY LEWIS
	 Cheryl Lewis Hartl
JUNE OLESON
	 Richard & Cleo Hendricksen
ROBERT HOLUBETS
	 Jackie Holubets
STANLEY & LOUISE HAGENESS
	 Darlene Insteness
IRENE MACOTT
	 Audrey Juedes
MONA EHSTER
	 Doris Kennedy
MARCELLA ROSA
	 Bill & Amy Krause
DANIEL KUSE
GLORIA KUSE
	 Doreen Kuse
GUNNAR HALVERSON
	 Richard Leverentz
EVERETT DUX
NORMA ERICKSON
PATRICK McFARLANE
BILL WOLF
	 Doug & Claudean Lezotte
WILLIS LEFFEL
	 Pat & Darlene Lloyd, Jim & Ellen
JOHN LOKKEN
	 Noble & Diane Lokken

BEN BLOCK
RODGER NYBERG
	 Beryl Nyberg
DEXTEN PECK
	 Eben, Lacey, Alyxa & Mattyx Peck
JOY DOBSON
	 William R Dobson
	 Rita Perrault
JOHN ZAPPA
	 Rita Perrault
CLEM KACHELMYER
	 Gary & Lucy Ruder
DEAN ANDREW SCHMIDT
	 Dennis & Margie Schmidt
SCOTT PAAP
	 Russ & Sue Schreiber
WILLIAM SHEARIER
	 Greg & Kathy Skerven
DALE STEINKE
	 Jackie Stange
LORRAINE KORDOS
	 David & Arline Stark
BENNY THOMAS
	 Richard & Doris Thomas
MARY ENGEL
	 Patricia Trierweiler
GLORIA JEAN McWANE
	 Ken & Sandy Wrezenski
CAMERON ELISABETH ZIEGAHN
	 Mark & Vicki Ziegahn

Our Needs List
Please check this list of items 
and foods that we so often 
need at our House.  We’re 
thankful for all the businesses, 
groups and individuals who 
refill our pantry.

Before making a large 
donation, we ask that you call 
715-387-5899 to set up a 
delivery time. 

FOOD ITEMS
	 Grocery Store gift cards (these work 	
	 great to purchase items as needed)
	 Chicken (fresh or frozen)
	 Fresh milk, eggs, bread & butter/weekly
	 Fruits and veggies (fresh or frozen)
	 Chicken and Beef Broth
	 Instant mashed potatoes/scalloped 
	 potatoes
	 Tomato juice products
	 Whole grain breakfast cereals & bars
v	 Single portion sizes of fruit cups, 
	 cereals, mac n cheese, peanut butter, 
	 soups, etc. for our family lounge at the 
	 Children’s Hospital

HOUSEHOLD ITEMS
	 STORE gift cards (ShopKo, Target, 		
	 Wal-Mart, Menards, MACCI, etc.)
	 Paper toweling
	 4 & 8-gallon garbage bags
	 13-gallon drawstring garbage bags
	 Pledge Multi-Surface everyday cleaner
	 Furniture dusting wipes
	 Disinfectant Wipes

OTHER
	 “Forever” Postage Stamps
	 White letter-size printer paper
	 Blu-ray DVD players (2)
	 Volunteer group to do Fall yard clean 	
	 up

Kat Schilling made and donated 
these beautiful lawn ornaments for the 
Ronald McDonald House yard.
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Thank You
on behalf of Ronald McDonald House 

Charities of Marshfield. Together we can 
work to improve the lives of children 

and families. It’s amazing what a little 
love can do.

Would you like to help the environment, save money in postage and printing, and still
receive our “News That LOVE Built” newsletter?  We can now e-mail it to you!  If you would 
like to receive our newsletter via e-mail approximately 3 times a year, just send
us your e-mail address to Staff@RMHCofMarshfield.org

45


